
Notice 
DAC/N-98/2024-25, dated 20.10.2024 

 
All the students newly admitted to the Postgraduate 
Studies of Zoology and Electronics Science are asked to 
attend the Orientation Programme on 22nd October, 2024 
at 12-15 pm in Room No. 114 (Ground Floor of the Old 
Building of the College. 
All the students newly admitted to the Postgraduate 

Studies of Zoology and Electronics Science are also 

asked to carry the ‘Fees Payment Receipt’ as the proof 

of identity. 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 


